
Dear Families, 

We had a beautiful start to the year! We were pleased to be able to host in-person Orientation meetings once again for  

families.  

We hope everyone has been able to settle into the new routines of back to school, including the use of the Covid-19     

screening tool and student drop offs/pick ups at cohort doors. Please help us keep our school community safe. As noted at 

the start of the year, all students should stay home from school if they are sick, no matter how mild the symptoms. 

September 30th is Orange Shirt Day. This summer the Canadian Federal Government passed Bill C-5, creating the National 

Day for Truth and Reconciliation, to be observed on September 30th, in response to the Truth and Reconciliation          

Commission of Canada Call to Action number 80. 

September 30th has been added as a day of observance this school year, in which all public schools will be closed. We will 

continue to recognize Orange Shirt Day as a day of learning for all Victory students and staff.  

We ask families to keep phone number and addresses up to date with the office by calling us at 204-586-9716 or emailing 

us on Parent Connect. It is important that we are able to contact caregivers in a timely fashion if emergent issues arise with 

your children. 

Enjoy Autumn! 

 

 

 

V i c t o r y  S c h o o l  N e w s l e t t e r  

395 Jefferson Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB       R2V 0N3 

Phone: (204) 586-9716 

Fax: (204) 589-4123 

S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 1  



Arrive anytime after 

8:30 a.m. 

We do not have adult 

supervision before 8:30 

a.m. 

 

Children will enter their 

cohort door at 8:55 a.m. 

They can put away their 

belongings and take their 

seats! 

Students will be picked 

up at 3:30 p.m. 

 

Students will have a  

pre-arranged spot to be 

picked up by their  

families.   

 

Bus students will wait at 

the bus loop.  

 

   

 

If your child will not be in class, please be sure to 
call our office.  Leave a message with the student’s 
name and Room Number/ Teacher and the reason 
for the absence.  We will pass the message on to 

the teacher for you.  Thank you! 



Important Dates: 

Sept. 8  & 9—Orientation Days 

 

Sept. 30– Orange Shirt Day—No School 

 

Oct. 8—PD Day -No School 

 

Oct. 11—Thanksgiving—No School 

 

Oct. 22—Divisional PD Day—No School 

 

Nov. 11—Remembrance Day—No School 

 

Nov. 16—Report Cards posted on Parent  

      Connect at 10:00 a.m. 

     *Book your Parent Teacher  

                  Conference appointment* 

 

Nov. 18—Parent Teacher Conferences 

            after school 

 

Nov. 19—Parent Teacher Conferences 

            ALL DAY—No School 

Did you know? 

 

 

 

 

 

You can pay for 

your child’s 

school supply 

fees online on  

Parent  

Connect! 

Or, if  you are  

unable to, 

please send 

$35.00 exact 

cash for each 

student to your 

teacher! 



Partners in Learning together with 

        Victory School Present 
PARENT/CHILD PRESCHOOL PROGRAM 

_________________________________________________ 

All programs are Free of Charge and are for families 

living in the Seven Oaks School Division catchment. 

Programs are for Parents/caregivers and children ages 0 – 5 and run 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings beginning Monday October 

4, 2021.  Together, you will take part in free play, story time, rhymes, 

songs and art exploration. Registration is ongoing. 

To register, please fill out the Google Form:   https://forms.gle/rLpp2DV9Vq1Nn8Dy6. 

You may either click on the link or copy and paste it into your web browser. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
For more information, please contact Veronica Thiffeault, Community 

Coordinator, at 204-586-9716 or email at veronica.thiffeault@7oaks.org 

 Please note, special procedures have been put in 

place to ensure the safety and well being of all who 

attend our Parent/Child Preschool Program: 
 

- Limited number of children per program. 
- Only one adult per child is to attend. 
- Adults attending must show proof of 

double vaccination 
- Hand sanitization is required upon entry to 

the building.  
- Social distancing of two meters to be 

adhered to, except for members who reside 
in the same household.  

- Non-medical masks or face coverings are 
required for adults and encouraged for 
children. Children under 2 yrs. are not 
required to wear masks.  

 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 

Labour  

Day 

 

No Classes 

 

7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 

Rm 17 

Learn to 

Swim 

24 25 

26 27 28 

Rm 5 

Learn to 

Swim 

29 

Rm 19 

Learn to 

Swim 

30 

Orange 

Shirt Day 

No Classes 

  


